
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
To:  Okanogan City Council and Mayor Turner 
 
From:  Jessica Blake, Clerk Treasurer 
 
Date:  January 9, 2024 
 
Subject: Wastewater Treatment Plant Re-Roof 
 

 
Zaga Construction completed the re-roof of the Wastewater Treatment 
Plant in December, and the work has been accepted by Public Works 
Director Shawn Davisson.  This project is covered under our insurance claim 
due to the damage caused in a wind event on June 8th, 2023.  The project is 
currently 100% complete.    

 
Suggested Motion: I move that the City accept the Wastewater Treatment Plant 

Re-roof project as complete and direct staff to close out this project.   


